STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS20338

An individual person's social security number is a private identification number and, as such, should
be protected. Because of security issues the use of this number has become limited in use. In order
to further this protection of social security numbers it is being proposed to remove it from being
required for a recreational license.

FISCAL NOTE

Contact:

Name: Representative Jeff Thompson
Office:

Phone: (208) 332-1000
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